Message from Miss Maddison:

The last GCSE exam this year is taking place
as | write this, and | would like to
congratulate all those who have taken exams
this year for their hard work.

Next week there will be fewer room changes
which will be a relief to both students and
staff!

You will have all received letters this week
about our upcoming events - the Art Fair and
the Science Fair. These are always popular
days in our school calendar when parents can
come in and see some of the work that has
been produced this year.

The Science Fair is taking place on Friday 21t
June and the Art Fair will start on Thursday
20" June with the exhibition still open for
viewing on Friday 215 June. More details
about these, including the time that
individual class groups will present their
science projects, are included in the
newsletter.

| would like to wish everyone an enjoyable
weekend and look forward to an exciting
week next week.

Regards

Miss Maddison

Week Gone/Week Ahead
Centre Academy London
14t June 2019

PEACE THREAD - STUDENT PROJECT



http://www.peacethread.co.uk/

Class. |  Room |  Timeslot

USF M10 11:25 - 12:15
HSD M10 11:25 - 12:15




